
• 

534 Beebe Court 
Frederick, MD 21702 
May 8, 1995 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

Please accept my sincere apology for not having written you earlier. I have been 
struggling to keep up with school since I got sick. It seems that in early April I contracted a 
strong virus probably from school. Well, the virus has left, but I have been getting 
infections like acute conjunctivis off and on since then. I have been busy as a bee with my 
seven classes and voluntary tutoring. I would have written earlier but I kept forgetting to 
buy envelopes to send my letters! 

I have not worked on your manuscript very much since I got sick. I am at the end 
of Chapter 7. When we met last, you had given me Chapters 5 through 11. If you want, I 
can send you the chapters I have finished. Or if you have need the chapters completed 
soon, I can give everything back to you. Unfortunately, I will not be able to work on them 
until after final examinations (which end on May 16). After exams, however, I may work 
on them every day. I am not taking summer classes, and I have not found a full time job. 
Therefore, I will have a lot of time on my hands, and I do need to earn money for the fall 
semester. 

Again, I am sorry for my neglect. This is not my usual behavior. Please let me 
know what you decide about the manuscript. I will work on them as much as I can after 
finals if that is Wright. Either way, do let me know. 

Thank you for your patience. I hope you and your wife are doing well. 

Sincerely, 

Rebecca Price 


